
Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 10:53 AM


To: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate; Page Vick - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: ROC on LTO Status of the Species (SOS) section


Brittany/Page--Naseem has reviewed the abbreviated SOS section and provided track changes. I went


through it and cleaned it up, leaving her comments that should be addressed, in version 3 at S:\Draft


BiOp\2_ESA\2.2 Status of species and CH. If you have time today, please take a look at the comments and


incorporate. We'd like to send a clean version of this section out to Reclamation sometime tomorrow. If you


want to look at all of Naseem's track changes, it is at S:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.2 Status of species and


CH\Archive\2-2-Status-of-Species-and-CH-V2 SRB - noa.


Page--The main SOS folder has the file CCVO Rangewide Status of the Species - Full Length


Versions_3.25.2019_editsPV. I'm not sure how that fits in with the most recent long version in the


folder S:\Draft BiOp\7_Appendices\Appendix B--Status of the species.


-Garwin-

 _____________


Garwin Yip
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